
Canaan Conservation Commission 
 
May 4, 2015 
 
Attendees: Bill Chabot, Alice Schori, Elizabeth Chabot, Len Reitsma, Dave McAlister 
 
 
 
 
Minutes- April 2015 

• Weare NH was misspelled 
• The notes on Bill Chabot’s re-election onto the commission were incomplete. 
• Bill moved that the minutes be approved with corrections, Len seconded. Minutes were 

unanimously approved. 
 
Nature Hut 
 

• Fish and Game is hesitant to post the town forest as the hut isn’t occupied 
• Bill will do some trail monitoring. Len will also check the status of the trails since he is 

frequently in the forest.  
• Kevin Hurley and his Scouts made a sign for the firehouse. Possibly they could make 

one for the Town Forest entrance as well. 
 
 

Annual Roadside Clean up 
• Clean-up went well. It was noted that the Canaan Clean Can project seems to be 

helping a bit on Switch Road 
• It was also noted that the free Advantage paper is a litter problem. They throw the paper 

and it ends up in ditches. Dave will contact the Valley News and ask them to either put it 
in the mailbox or not deliver it at all. 

 
 
   
Motion to adjourn made by Alice, seconded by Elizabeth 
 
 

Next meeting to be held on June 1, 2015 at the Senior Center 


